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1. Summary 
 
1.1 At the meeting of the Erskine, Inchinnan, Bishopton and Langbank Local 

Partnership on 14 November 2019 there was a discussion regarding development 

of the priorities of the Local Partnership to set direction for the work of the Local 

Partnership during 2020. 

1.2 One of the local priorities of the Local Partnership is as follows: 

Planning and Environment  

The Local Partnership want to be involved in, and influence, planning decisions, 

and are particularly interested in land ownership and use. The Partnership see this 

as key to supporting a clean and green area, which includes street cleanliness 

issues at a local level, but also wider green issues such as low carbon.  

During the discussion on developing local priorities, members asked for further 

information about recycling activities and processes within Renfrewshire to inform 

the development of action around this priority. In particular, the Local Partnership 

asked for information on: 

• Ways that communities can help the Council to recycle in the Erskine, Inchinnan, 

Bishopton and Langbank area. 

• Ways that the Council can offer to help the community encourage and participate in 

recycling at the Local Partnership level. 

• Practical work that can be done with schools to raise recycling awareness and 

action. 
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1.3 It was agreed that an officer from Renfrewshire Council would be invited to the 

meeting of the Local Partnership on 30 January 2020 to give a presentation on 

recycling.  Karen Anderson, Amenity Services Manager in Renfrewshire Council, 

subsequently agreed to make a presentation to the Local Partnership on the topic of 

recycling. 

  

2. Recommendation 

2.1 It is recommended that members of Erskine, Inchinnan, Bishopton and Langbank 

Local Partnership note the presentation by Karen Anderson in the development of 

action under the local priority of Planning and Environment. 
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